
  

Press Release 

Educational trips for Government School Students 

and ICF Schools conducted for the academic year 2017-18 

  

In an attempt to bring awareness to the students of Government Schools 
across the Metro Rail alignment in the city, CMRL planned monthly 
educational trips from Nehru Park to Airport for the students. The features of 

the Metro Train and its Stations were explained to the students.   

  

A total of 19,500 students from Government and Corporation Schools and ICF 

schools had taken these education trips during the year 2017-18. 

  

Nearly 200 schools were given a trip from Nehru Park to Airport and were 

briefed about the facilities provided by Metro Rail including various safety 

features available in the Metro Stations and Trains. 

  

 


